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OCTOBER 15, 2012 MEETING MINUTES 

 

Time: 6:20 – 6:30 pm 

Location: Swampscott High School, Room C109 

Members Present: P. Jones, A. Ippolito, J. Blonder 

Members Absent: S. Belkin, G. Potts 

Others Present: Pete Kane (Town Planner) 

 

Meeting called to order at 6:20 pm by Patrick Jones, Chair. 

APPROVAL NOT REQUIRED 
The ANR (approval not required) filed as 12ANR-3 was reviewed by the Planning Board prior to the Special Town 

Meeting that evening.  The ANR concerned the property located at 5 Superior St, Lynn, with a small portion lying 

within Swampscott. 

The Town Planner and Board members reviewed the plot plan and noted that the Lynn Planning Board had already 

signed the Approval Not Required.  J. Blonder moved to approve the ANR with the added statement “The above 

endorsement is not a determination of conformance with the Town of Swampscott Zoning By-Law requirements”.  

This was seconded by A. Ippolito and unanimously approved by the Board. 

That being the sole purpose of the meeting, meeting adjourned at 6:30p on a motion made by J. Blonder and 

unanimously approved. 

 

Helen Kennedy 

Planning Board Secretary 


